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January 10, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Major in Greek and Latin
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on January 6, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plan for the BA in Modern Greek submitted by the Department of Greek and Latin.  The proposed major is almost a direct conversion of the quarter-based major, except that 10 courses are now required in the major (in order to achieve 30 hours), whereas under semesters only 8 courses were required (40 quarter hours).  In addition, several courses, including two new ones (MG 2100 “Greece and Beyond” and MG 3200 “Greece – United States Passages”), have been added to the list of courses that may be taken in the major.

The committee was satisfied with the overall plan and approved it unanimously, contingent on the following minor issues being addressed:  
· Correcting the hours on the PACER form
· Changing the learning goals to be student-centered with action verbs
· Stating what changes need to be made, if any, in assessment practices under semesters
· Making sure all relevant courses are listed on the semester advising sheet and curriculum map
· Including a transition plan

The committee also noted a number of non-substantive corrections (e.g., change GEC to GE, correct typos, delete irrelevant passage, delete irrelevant courses from curriculum map).

With these corrections made, the committee feels that the proposal is ready for review by the full CCI and we forward it accordingly.

Sincerely,


[image: image2.png]VAV NV P




Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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